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United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

JuL 302013

Case No.: F-2011-08328
Segment: L-0002

Mr. Joshua M. Ambush

Hilton Plaza

1726 Reisterstown Rd, Suite 206
Baltimore, MD 21208

Dear Nr. Ambush:

I refer to our letter dated July 12, 2013 regarding the release of certain
Department of State material under the Freedom of Information Act (Title 5
USC Section 552).

Please be advised that our search of the records of the Office of the Legal
Adviser has been completed and did not yield any additional documents
responsive to your request.

The Freedom of Information Act provides for the recovery of the direct costs
of searching for and duplicating records requested for non-commercial use.
However, due to the length of time it has taken for the Department to process
your request, you will not be charged search fees or the first one hundred pages
of duplication. Total fees due in this case are $35.40, representing: an
additional 136 pages duplicated @ $0.15 per page ($35.40). Please make your
check or money order payable to the Treasurer of the United States, and mail it
to the Office of Information Programs and Services, Room §100, SA-2,
Department of State, Washington, D.C. 20522-8100. Please be sure to write
the case number on your check or money order.
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We have now completed the processing of your case. If you have any
questions, you may write to the Office of Information Programs and Services,
SA-2, Department of State, Washington, DC 20522-8100, or telephone us at
(202) 261-8484. Please be sure to refer to the case number shown above in all
correspondence about this case.

Sincerely,

Safflh— g

Sheryl L. Walter, Director
Office of Information Programs and Services



